
HEATH TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
September 2021 

 
The Heath Township Planning Commission met on Thursday, September 9, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 
at the Township Hall. 
 
Members Present:  Don Wickstra     

Michael Stork 
Hilda Boerman 

   Randy Poll 
            Michael Phillips 

                                         
Also present was Greg Ransford, Planner 
 
The meeting was called to order by Wickstra.  A motion from Stork supported by Phillips to 
approve the minutes from the February 11, 2021 meeting. Vote taken and unanimously 
approved. 
 
Motion from Phillips and supported by Poll to approve the annual report submitted by Boerman. 
Vote taken and unanimously approved. 
 
ITEM 1 
 
Ordinance description of Accessory Building maximum size.  Current language is confusing as 
written and allows for different interpretations.  Greg submitted clearer language with 
illustrations to be adopted in the ordinance.  This will be noticed for the public and adoption at 
the October meeting. 
 
ITEM 2 
 
There was discussion on the Hutt trucking sand pit.  It is near completion with possible 
residential use in the future. 
 
 
ITEM 3 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday, October 14, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. The meeting was adjourned 
at 7:32 p.m. on the motion of Phillips supported by Boerman.  Unanimously approved. 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by secretary Missy Harvey 
 


